
 

 

 
Dear Pastors, partners, and friends in the ministry,  
  

July 2023 

We had a great month of provoking, preparing, 
promoting, preaching, and prospering.   
 
 Provoking:  We were unable to attend due to 
our unexpected trip to Utah that I mentioned in our last 
letter, however, VBM hosted another Youth for the 
Gospel in Greensboro, NC.  It was a great time of 
provoking young people to consider taking the gospel to 
the world.  Please pray for our next one in St. Cloud, FL 
at Eastern Avenue Baptist Church on July 29th.   Details 
below! 

Preparing: I was able to lead missions class 
twice this month.  We had 
a great time encouraging 
each other in the Lord 
and preparing for future 
ministry.  Benjamin 
Broyles assisted and did a 
great job encouraging the 
students and interns.  
Also, Rebecca and I spent 
much time preparing for the July World’s Cheapest 
Mission Trip.  As well as we sent one missionary back to 
the field and launched the Shreve family off to Chile. 

Preaching and Promoting: We had the 
opportunity to minister to a church in South Carolina 
again.  It was a blessing to preach the word and see 

those folks again.  Also, 
this month and 
through August we 
have a student singing 
group out promoting 
the need for world 
missions and the Our 
Generation Training 
Center.  We had the 
privilege of leading one 

of these time in June and I was able to preach in one of 
the two churches we visited.  The students are doing a 
great job!  They are representing the Lord well and 
encouraging young people to consider giving their life to 
take the greatest message of all time to the world.  We 
are proud of them and excited about how God is using 
them now and will use them in the future. 

Prospering:  At the end of the month, we got to 
go to the annual Vision Baptist Missions marriage 
retreat.  Pastor and Mrs. 
Herrell did a great job 
encouraging and helping 
us all with our marriages.  
Marriage is wonderful, 
however, takes work.  We 
appreciate VBM’s focus 
on strong marriages and 
for providing 
opportunities like this to work on ours. 

Personal: As I mentioned last time, Rebecca’s 
mom went home to be with the Lord on June 2nd.  It is 
very hard for us to be separated from her.  Although, we 
know we will see her again please continue to pray for 
Rebecca and all our family.    

 
Please note our new mailing address for all 
support/mail communications:  
 

Vision Baptist Missions 
P.O. Box 647 

Dawsonville, GA 30534 
 

Praises and Prayer Requests: 
• Praise God for all our supporters 
• Praise God for many opportunities to promote 

missions 
• Pray for new students for the fall semester at 

OGTC. 
• Pray for the next Youth for the Gospel (July 29): 

https://visionmissions.org/y4g/ and the World’s 
Cheapest Missions Trip (Next one Aug 1-4):   
https://visionmissions.org/wcmt/ 

• Pray for Rebecca with the passing of her mom. 
 
Thank you for your partnership! 

 
Sincerely in Christ,  

Ty and Rebecca                          
Pepperdine 


